FREEPORT- MchioRan
CoprPER & GOLD

Freeport-McMoRan Cobre Mining Company
PO Box 10
Bayard NM 88023

December 03, 2014

Via email (maciasar@hotmaﬂ.com)

Dear Mr. Macias:
Re: MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD.

In reference to your “MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD" letter dated November 20,
2014. Mr. Antonio Macias, Mr. Armando, Mrs. Armando Macias, Tom Head, and Bruce Taylor
met to discuss questions pertaining to the Public Noticing of GREOO2RE Revision 14-1 in
conjunction with questions directed towards land status and future mining near property owned
by the Macias family. We are pleased that our meeting has helped you to understand that this
project will have a minimal or no impact on your property.

Sincerely,

Bree D (-
Bruce D. Taylor, Manager
Freeport-McMoRan Cobre Mining Company

i LD

Thomas J.‘ Head
Land & Water Resources Coordinator
Freeport-McMoRan Cobre Mining Company

BDT:th
cc: James Hollen EMRD
Attachment: MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD



